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Saint Anthony of Padua Grade School


1715 W. Ninth St.


Wilmington, DE  19805


Phone:  302-421-3743


Fax:  302-421-3796


Web:  www.stanthonynet.org 

Dear Parents/Guardians,
All children entering PRESCHOOL, KINDERGARTEN, AND NEW ENTRANTS FROM OUT OF STATE are required by the Diocese of Wilmington to have a physical examination performed within the twelve months prior to September.  Attached is a physical examination form that must be completed by your healthcare provider and returned to the school nurse by the first day of school.  Children entering a Delaware school must have already received the following immunizations or screenings prior to starting school in September:

 1.  Four (4) or more doses of DTAP Vaccine
If a child received the 4th dose of DTAP before the fourth birthday, the child must have a 5th dose. (5th dose is usually needed)
 2.  Three (3) or more doses of Polio Vaccine
If a child received the 3rd dose of polio before the fourth birthday, a 4th dose is  necessary. ( 4th dose is usually needed)

3. Two (2) doses of MMR vaccine (1st dose given after 12 months; 2nd dose after age 4)

4. Three (3) doses of Hepatitis B vaccine
5.   Two (2) doses of Varicella vaccine ( 1st dose after 12 months; 2nd dose after age 4)

*Mantoux tuberculin (TB) skin test or Risk Assessment questionnaire.  Must have been performed within the past 12 months.  Test must include results from the Doctor’s office
*Lead screening date with results.  Incoming pre-Kindergarten, Kindergarten and First grade are required to complete this.
This form is given to you now so that you have plenty of time to set up an appointment with your child’s HCP and have the HCP complete this form and the immunization requirements before September. These immunizations MUST be given prior to Kindergarten. You can send these forms into school once they are completed. Please let me know if there are any concerns or difficulties with seeing your HCP within this time frame.

Thank you for your cooperation.  

Maria Johnson
School Nurse

mjohnson@stanthonynet.org 

302 421 3745

